News

Students receive awards – During opening convocation ceremonies yesterday, Dr. Ed Thompson announced Steffanie Pantoja as the 2009-2010 El Premio Salinas recipient. She is active in several community projects through TLU’s Center for Servant Leadership and Mexican American Studies Center, volunteers at the Battered Women’s Shelter in Seguín, mentors at Saegert Middle School, and volunteers at an organic farm that helps producers in developing countries and works toward food sustainability around the world. 

He also announced that two TLU students recently were among the nine students attending the ELCA’s 28 colleges and universities selected as Rossing Physics Scholars. Curtis Lee, a senior physics and math major from Schertz, and Talitha Muehlbrad, a junior physics major from Hutto, will each receive $5,000 Rossing Physics Scholarships.   The scholarships are provided by the ELCA Foundation through the Rossing Fund for Physics Education Endowment.  

Youth Choir Auditions – The TLU/Mid-Texas Symphony’s Community Music Academy will hold auditions for its Youth Choir on Thursday, Aug. 27, in the Schuech Fine Arts Center, Room 136. The choir is for students age 9-16, and students auditioning should be accompanied by a parent. The Youth Choir is under the leadership of Laurie Jenschke, assistant professor of music at TLU. For more information or to set an audition time, contact Prof. Jenschke at 830-456-3016 or by e-mail at ljenschke@tlu.edu  

Professional Activities

Melanie Thompson, associate professor of accounting, has been named presiding officer of the Fifth Year Accounting Program Scholarship Advisory Committee.  The scholarship program had been managed by the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board until the Texas Legislature moved responsibility to the Texas State Board of Public Accountancy during the 2009 legislative session.    The program is funded by license fees of Texas CPAs and is distributed to 5th year accounting students who intend to become CPAs.  Prof. Thompson’s committee has oversight responsibility for the program.

